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Dear Neighbor, 
 
While the Ohio House may be in recess, my colleagues and I remain 
hard at work creating opportunities and protecting the liberties of all 
Ohioans. The start of August means getting back to school, getting 
back on our feet from the pandemic, and getting to work on 
redistricting.     
 
In July, I introduced Sarah’s Law (HB 373)which would require 
schools to create an individualized seizure action plan for each 
student enrolled in the school that is diagnosed with a seizure 
disorder. This commonsense legislation would not only make 
students safer, and give families peace of mind, it would equip 
teachers and staff with the skills to identify and triage students that 
experience a seizure while at school.  
 
As the delta variant of COVID-19 spreads in the state of Ohio, cases 
continue to rise. The CDC encourages everyone in counties with high 
or substantial community spread to wear a mask indoors. This highly 
contagious strain can cause severe illness in those who are not 
vaccinated. Anyone over the age of 12 years old is eligible to get the 
vaccine. To find a vaccination site near you, please visit: 
gettheshot.coronavirus.ohio.gov or call 1-833-427-5634.  
 
This month, on August 12th, Reps. Sedrick Denson, Brigid Kelly, 
Jessica Miranda, and I will be hosting the Ohio Promise: Opportunity 
Agenda Tour at the University of Cincinnati Innovation Hub. We will 
discuss our Opportunity Agenda to grow good paying jobs, 
strengthen small businesses, and protect the health and safety of all 
Ohioans. The town hall will also highlight several focus areas, 
including the state budget, redistricting, the American Rescue Plan 
and Ohio’s anti-voter bill, HB 294.  
 
As always, I am honored to serve you and our community at the Ohio 
Statehouse as your state representative. Your thoughts, ideas and 
concerns are important to me because I work for you. I encourage 
you to reach out to me any time. I can be reached by phone at (614)
466-1645 or by email at rep32@ohiohouse.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Catherine D. Ingram 

July News From Rep. Ingram 

 ICYMI: Representative Ingram Pens Column Calling on Congress to Invest in People Over the Pentagon 

 Rep. Ingram announces the start of monthly Child Tax Credit payments 

 Rep. Ingram announces $19 billion for Ohio's schools and other projects to support Ohioans 

 Rep. Ingram announces Ohioans with Unemployment Overpayments can now apply for waivers 

 Rep. Ingram: Budget a mixed bag, delivering for some and leaving others behind 

To stay up to date on all the news from Rep. Ingram, please visit:  

https://www.ohiohouse.gov/members/catherine-d-ingram/news 
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